From: 
Jean FraserPRIVATE 

To:
Jewell, Patty

Date: 
5/1/2008 9:26:11 AM

Subject: 
RE: Review of PMA proposed pkg lot and gardens

Ms Jewell,

I do not have an e‑mail address for Stephen Mohr and would be grateful

if you could pass on the following update and confirm that Stephen has

received it: 
________________________

Hello Stephen,

I am writing to update you on the progress of the above Conditional Use

and Site Plan review. 

1.  The Workshop date of Tuesday, May 13 is definite, although I do not

yet know the time for your item.

2.  For the PB Memo that I am preparing for the Workshop, I need 11X17

copies of all of the plans and revised plans that now make up this

application (excluding any of the plans that are now superceded by

revisions).  I need these plans by Wednesday of next week (May 7) at the

latest please.

3.  I am still awaiting comments from some reviewers.  I attach for

information the Memo from the Engineering Reviewer dated 4.24.2008‑ 

this Memo will be included in the packet going to the Workshop and most

are details that can be addressed after the Workshop. 

Re bullet point 2 of this Memo,  I anticipate that Public Works will

confirm that there is a section of sidewalk at the corner of Spring and

Oak that needs to be upgraded as part of the proposals.

Re the last two bullet points of this Memo, you may wish to address this

prior to the Workshop and possibly revise the design of the Bioretention

cell re ponding depth to ensure that it will operate as a "rain garden".

Please do not hesitate to call me if there are any questions.

Jean (Fraser)

Planner

874 8728  

